
From: Joni Mahan ~onim@clinicarecorp.com] 

Sent: Thursday, September 01,2005 12:41 PM 

TO: EBSA, E-ORI- EBSA 

Subject: E Form 5500 

I found it very difficult to find the approved software vendors to purchase the reporting 
software. In fact, I never did find it and even inquired with major insurance companies. 
Also, I do not think that we should have to pay for such software, if there is any out 
there. We are making the government's job easier by e-filing. 

It is also time consuming to order the forms rather than using the website versions. I 
requested some forms and it took three times before I received the correct ones. 

I am very in favor of e-filing of the Form 5500. 

Joni Mahan 
Clinicare Corporation 
10201 W Lincoln Ave., Ste. 306 
West Allis, WI 53227 
(414) 545-9490 
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